
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

ONLINE ATTORNEY REGISTRATION AND PAYMENT-- REMINDER 

There is less than one month remaining for licensed New Jersey attorneys to complete their 

annual registration and remit payment through the Judiciary's Attorney Online Registration and 

Payment Center at http://www.judiciary.state.nj.us/attyreg/index.htm without having to pay a late 

fee. The March 30, 2016 deadline for timely registration and payment is fast-approaching. 

This year, attorneys must complete the annual registration and payment electronically. 

Newly admitted attorneys, notwithstanding exemption from any payment, are nonetheless required 

to complete the registration process and must do so online. Information containing user ID and 

temporary password has been or will be mailed to each new attorney. 

Attorneys who do not make the required payment will be deemed ineligible to practice by 

Supreme Court order. Ineligible attorneys are considered to be not in good standing and may not 

practice law. Any attorney who is declared ineligible for seven consecutive years will have his or her 

license to practice law in New Jersey administratively revoked by Supreme Court order. 

For answers to any questions related to completing the attorney registration and password resets, 

please contact the Superior Court at (609) 292-3173. For all other inquiries, please contact the 

Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection at 855-533-FUND (3863) (select option 2) or 

CPF .Mailbox@judiciary. state.nj. us. 
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Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
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